
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: July 28, 2008 4:16:43 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, jeff@randi.org 
Subject: Tarry not! 
 
Derek, 
 
I think that you should update the letters page, especially in light of the stunningly 
clear, impeccably logical response from Jeff Wagg...and his delightfully wise 
statement, "If there's not enough evidence to support the model claim, the model 
claim is suspect." Of course, he had some other gems too, which I'll be quoting 
soon, as you can imagine. 
 
And don't worry, after attending to some film related business, screenings, etc. 
you can expect a little more...promotional assistance from yours truly. 
 
MH 
 


